
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESPONSE FORM 

PREPARATION OF THE FIFTH PROGRAMME OF LAW REFORM 

The purpose of this response form is to provide a convenient means for you to tell us about an area 
of law that in your view would benefit from reform. The form sets out a number of questions as to 
the nature of the problem you have identified and provides a comment box for you to set out your 
answer. There is also a general comment box provided in case you would prefer to make a 
submission in that form. 

When you have completed the form, please press “click to submit” at the bottom of the page. If you 
would prefer to simply use a Word document rather than this form, you can send your submission as 
an email attachment to fifthprogramme@lawreform.ie. You are also welcome to submit your 
response via post. The Commission’s address is 35-39 Shelbourne Road, Ballsbridge, Dublin 4. 

Personal details: 

 
Name:  

 
Organisation: 

 
Address: 

 
Email address: 

 

 

 

mailto:fifthprogramme@lawreform.ie


Questions 

1. What do you suggest as a suitable project for law reform? 

 

 

2. What issues have arisen in relation to this area that have caused you concern? 

 

 

3. What problems does this give rise to in practice? 

 

 

4. What would be the potential benefits of reform of this area? 

 

 

5. Any other general comments. 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to respond to this call for submissions. Your suggestions and concerns 
will be taken into full consideration by us in formulating the Fifth Programme of Law Reform.  
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